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Herndon Seeks Business Owner to Serve on Diversity, Equity & 
Inclusion Committee 
 

Herndon, VA (January 26, 2024) – The Town of Herndon is seeking an energetic, 
results-oriented business owner to serve an unexpired term on the Herndon Diversity, 
Equity, and Inclusion Committee (HDEIC), an advisory group that advocates for priority 
consideration of diversity, equity and inclusion in the development of town policies and 
programs. 

The HDEIC was formed in 2022 at the initiation of the Herndon Town Council; its 
membership includes town residents, business owners, and a council chair. The 
committee meets four times annually on the third Thursday in February, May, August, 
and November.  The committee advises the Town Council on matters related to the 
promotion, engagement and enhancement of the Town of Herndon's diverse 
community.  

The current vacancy is for a member who owns or manages a business in the town and 
has expertise in the business sector. This new member’s term will expire on December 
31, 2024. 

To apply, please visit Herndon-va.gov/BoardApplication. For more information, contact 
the Town Clerk’s Office at town.clerk@herndon-va.gov or 703-435-6804. 
 

Media Contact :   
Anne Papa 
703/435-6800 X2010 
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